
As a resident of Portland for almost fifty years, I oppose this bill and the massive changes that it will 
bring to the city. This is the product of real estate speculators and developers fantasies, and the people 
of Portland see through the smokescreen put up by lobbyists and YIMBYS. VOTE NO. 
 
David Minick   SE Portland 
 


